From: Bron Curtis

To: East Anglia Two

Subject: Your ref: EN010078 Our ref: DC/19/05104

**Date:** 07 November 2019 15:24:18

## Dear Mrs Mignano,

Thank you for your letter dated 25<sup>th</sup> October 2019 in respect of the above.

I am writing to confirm that Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils are satisfied that the developer has complied the statutory duties to consult in respect of this application.

Kind regards, Bron

## **Bron Curtis BA(Hons), MA, MRTPI**

Principal Planning Officer, Strategic Projects - Development Management \*\*
Wednesdays and Thursdays only \*\*
Mid Suffolk and Babergh District Councils - Working Together

Telephone:

For general enquiries email: <a href="mailto:planningadmin@midsuffolk.gov.uk">planningadmin@midsuffolk.gov.uk</a>
Websites: <a href="mailto:www.midsuffolk.gov.uk">www.midsuffolk.gov.uk</a>
Click Here for the latest planning news and changes to the service coming up this year.



http://www.eadt.co.uk/news/nominate-your-community-heroes-for-the-new-stars-of-babergh-and-mid-suffolk-scheme-1-5544117

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this email that do not relate to the official business of Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are providing. As required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only shared for those purposes or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have requested.

For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website.	